
From: Sandra Kremor
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and other legislation amendment bill 2015
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 8:52:15 PM

Dear Sir / Madame,
Please retain the current requirement for voters to provide proof of their identity.
This requirement is needed to ensure voter fraud does not occur.
Providing proof of identity is usual practice in many situations and is widely accepted by the general
public.
it seems illogical to remove this requirement from voting practice, and if the proof of identity
requirement is removed, the electoral system will be at significantly more risk for corrupt behaviour
and corrupted results.
Proof of identity is a security measure necessary to minimise the risk of a corrupted result.
Please do not put the election results at risk for tampering by fraudulent voting possibilities that
would more easily become possible if the present accepted by the public requirement of proof of
identity is removed.
Thank You,
Sandra Kremor
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